
 

 
Master of Public Administration 
2700 Evergreen Parkway NW 
Olympia, Washington  98505 

 

 

June 5, 2014 
 
Ryan Martin 
Financial Aid Officer 
Northwest College of Art and Design 
16301 Creative Drive NE 
Poulsbo, WA 98370 
 
 
Dear Mr. Martin: 
 
I’m writing to verify that Wendy Morris has been admitted to the Evergreen MPA 
program for Fall 2014, with no admission conditions remaining.  
 
Her one remaining condition is not an admissions condition: completing an internship 
is a condition of *graduation* from the program. There are no remaining conditions 
on her admission.  
 
Feel welcome to contact me if you have any questions, either via email, at 
gibbonsr@evergreen.edu, or phone, at 360.867.6554. 
 
Best to you, 
 
 
Randee Gibbons 
Assistant MPA Director 
Public/Non-Profit Administration and Public Policy Concentrations 
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